
 

 

September 2, 2020 

Town of Fryeburg 
Attn: Town Manager 
16 Lovell Pond Road 
Fryeburg, Maine 04037-1414 

RE:  Resident Assignment Letter – Highway Reconstruction  

Town: Fryeburg 

WIN: 017280.01 
Project: 1728001 

This is to advise you that the Maine Department of Transportation awarded a contract for the 
above referenced project.  The Contractor on this project is Pratt & Sons, Incorporated, P.O. Box 
236, Mechanic Falls, Maine 04256-0236.  

The Resident representing the State of Maine Department of Transportation is Beecher 
Whitcomb, and he can be reached through his cell phone number (207) 592-7609 or his email 
address at Beecher.Whitcomb@Maine.Gov. 

Residents and property owners adjacent to this project may contact Beecher Whitcomb regarding 
construction activities, or for obtaining information in connection with this project. 

In the event that our Resident cannot be contacted at the project site, you may contact me, Steve 
Groves, at (207) 248-7774. 
 
Sincerely, 

  

Steve Groves 
Project Manager 
Highway Program 

Cc:  Beecher Whitcomb, Resident 
        Project File 
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